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Reimbursement Changes for Behavioral Health Providers, Effective November 1, 
2023 

Effective November 1, 2023, Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus (Blue Cross) will be 
increasing the Blue Cross Behavioral Health Fee Schedule. 
 
Rate Allowances 
Providers may request a list of rate allowances by emailing Fee.Schedule.Allowance.Request@bluecrossmn.com. 
Include all provider NPI(s) and Blue Shield ID Number(s) with your request. 
 
If you would like to receive a comprehensive copy of the July 1, 2023, renewal Agreement, please email your 
request to Request.Contract.Renewal@bluecrossmn.com  
 
Questions? 
If you have any questions about the Agreement, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or 1-800-
262-0820. 
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